

Pickhurst Junior Academy - School Council Meeting

Date: 02.10.2023

Attending: Leila, Charlie, Olivia, Pierre, Keziah, Ollie, Zach, Rohan.

What we discussed:

Children returned their 'Pickhurst School Council' letter head ideas.
I spoke to the children to let them know that the spring school trips for The Houses of
Parliament opens tomorrow.
I am going to be released to try to book a slot for the school council members.
If this does not work then we will continue with the plan to write a letter to the MP (using
our letter head paper)
Next week in school, council assembly children will need to collect ideas from their class as
to what they would like to fundraise or implement this year.
We will then decide on two or three that we will like to work towards throughout the school
year.
Some ideas that the school council members thought of themselves were:
Table monitors to help with the tables being untidy at lunchtimes.
A clear timetable for the games available and to which year groups at lunchtimes.